COrey.

19th September, 1917.

Dear 2ir,
I am in receipt of your telegram of to-day's
date as follows, namely,

fplease return pluns of Boxol (Glasgow freeboard
*report 37137.%

In reply thereto, however, I have to inform you
that no plans accompanied the frecboard report on this
vessel, and we do not appear to have received them in
this office.

I am, Dear B8ir,
Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Secretary,
GLABGOW.
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